
 Vnews bus service improvement 

Bus services through Antrobus 

Network Warrington have confirmed they are re-introducing a 45 service 

through Antrobus – every 2 hours in each direction. This follows on from the 

withdrawal of GHA Bus services and the agreement of a small subsidy from 

Cheshire West.  The service begins on 30 April and will be on the website from 

that date. Leaflets are available now from bus stations. 

Please note this route will be reviewed for commercial viability. The service 

must be used by villagers if it is to remain. “If you don’t use it you lose it.” 


